
Cross-Country Running Team
Dundas Public School

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Your child has expressed interest in joining the Dundas Public School Grade 1-5 Cross-Country Running Team. The practices will take place at the track from 8:00-8:30 am on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays, starting Monday, September 8th and ending Monday, October 6th. The practices will coincide with the Fall Morning Running Club. A coach will be at every practice. Your child MUST complete and return the “Interschool Athletics Tryout and Participation Form” to school by Friday, September 12th to participate on the team. Please ensure that your child wears running shoes, socks, jogging pants or shorts and a t-shirt to practice. A sweat shirt or windbreaker should be worn when the weather gets cooler. Regular attendance is mandatory and your child must come on time. Attendance will be taken every morning at 8:00 am. If your child is consistently late or misses 3 practices without any parent explanation, your child will be removed from the team. 
The South Cross-Country Running Meet for Dundas Public School will take place on Wednesday, October 8th at Ashbridge’s Bay in the Beaches. Attached is the “Parent/Guardian Permission for Excursion Form” that must be completed and returned to school by Friday, September 12th. If this permission form is not returned by this date, your child will not be allowed to attend the meet. If your child is in Grade 1 or 2, he/she will only attend the first meet. However, if your child is in Grade 3, 4 or 5 and he/she finishes near the top 30 for his/her race, your child may qualify for the South Conference Finals on Monday, October 20th at Ashbridge’s Bay. If your child finishes well at the South Conference Finals, he/she may then qualify for the City Finals on Monday, October 27th at Centennial Park. I will keep you posted of your child’s results.

The distance of each race will depend on the grade of your child. The grades 1-2 will run approximately 1 km (~3 laps), grade 3 will run approximately 1.5 km (~4.5 laps) and the grades 4-5 will run approximately 2 kms (~6 laps).

We look forward to a fun and active Cross-Country Running season!

Mr. Hoang                                  Ms. Hardill                                Ms. Landry

